
 

 
 
 
19th October 2017 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Following last week’s Parent Governor Election ballot, I write to inform you of 
the outcome. 
 
There was a high number of votes cast – 143, of which 129 were able to be 
counted.  
 
The successful nominee was Nicola Crowe, who will join the Governing Body 
next term. 
 
I’d like to thank all our nominees for putting themselves forward and all our 
voters who took the time to consider each of the applications. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Mrs A Crittenden 
Headteacher 
 


